


 

 

TAMPA ELECTRIC COMPANY’S REPORT ON STATUS OF TERRITORIAL 
AGREEMENT BETWEEN TAMPA ELECTRIC COMPANY AND  
WITHLACOOCHEE RIVER ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE, INC. 

 
 Pursuant to Article IV, Section 4.1 of the Territorial Agreement between Withlacoochee 

River Electric Cooperative (“WREC”) and Tampa Electric Company (“Tampa Electric”), as 

approved in Order No. 23905 issued in Docket No. 900752-EU on December 26, 1990, this 

filing will serve as Tampa Electric’s report on the status of such agreement. 

 On March 1, 2022, the Commission voted to approve a modification to the territorial 

boundary between the utilities, but all other aspects of the agreement remain unchanged. 

 This is to advise the Commission that the subject territorial agreement remains in full 

force and effect and that the parties have encountered no disputes concerning the provision of 

such agreement. 

 DATED this 1st day of April, 2024. 

     Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
     ____________________________________ 
     J. JEFFRY WAHLEN 
     jwahlen@ausley.com 
     MALCOLM N. MEANS 
     mmeans@ausley.com 
     VIRGINIA PONDER 
     vponder@ausley.com 
     Ausley McMullen 
     Post Office Box 391 
     Tallahassee, FL 32302 
     (850) 224-9115 
 
     ATTORNEYS FOR TAMPA ELECTRIC COMPANY 



 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
 I hereby certify that a true copy of the foregoing Status Report, filed on behalf of Tampa 

Electric Company, has been furnished by Electronic Mail on this 1st day of April 2024 to the 

following: 

Keith C. Smith 
Gray-Robinson, Attorneys at Law 

P.O. Box 3 
Lakeland, FL  33802 

keith.smith@gray-robinson.com 
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